
    Primary 1 Newsletter Term 1 2018 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 We thought that you might appreciate some information about what is happening in Primary 1 between now and October.  

 

ad.  PE Days 

Please remember to send 

your child to school with 

their gym kit. This can be 

kept in school. Please 

remove all jewellery on PE 

days. 

P1a-Tues, Friday 

P1b-Wed,Thurs 

 

 

 

 

 

   Homework 

    Children will learn 2 sounds per week and 1 tricky 

word per week. Please check grid for homework 

ideas. 

 

 

    Numeracy and Mathematics 

 Data handling -  sorting 

objects through play. 

 Patterns and relationships – 

creating simple patterns 

using a variety of materials 

 Number – Touch, count and 

move objects 0-10 

 

Literacy - Writing 
Building a confidence, interest and love for writing and 

drawing. Focus on drawing pictures to tell a story and 

mark making 

Listening and talking 

Speaking clearly, listening carefully when others are 

speaking. Engage with a story, talk about likes and 

dislikes and retelling a story 

 

 

Reading 

Weekly library visit. 

Topic 

Animals 

 

Shop and money 

RME 

Sharing and cooperating with others 

whilst working and playing. 
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Helping at Home 

 

Please practise words and sounds every night.  

 

Look for numbers at home and in the environment. 

 

Remember to encourage working towards WOW on the pledge every 

day. 

 

We hope you have found this newsletter useful. If you have any further 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact us through the school 

office. 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs McCarthy & Miss McMillan 

 

 


